
SUBJECT: NCLB:Enhancing Education Through Technology Grant Program 

Results of the 2003-04 Enhancing Education Through Technology grant competition have been posted 
on the following FDOE Office of Educational Technology Website: http://www.doe.firn.edu/edtech/ 

General information and guidance pertinent to participants in the competition can be found at the bottom 
of the “funding projections chart” which has been posted.  If you or staff in your district need additional 
guidance concerning the preliminary funding projection information provided on the website, please 
contact Charles Proctor (or Melinda Crowley) in the FDOE Office of Educational Technology (OET). 
Current e-mail and telephone number contact information is available on the OET Website.   

OET staff look forward to working with you and members of your staff in implementing both entitlement 
and competitive projects supported through the NCLB:EETT Grant Program. Thank you for your 
participation and continued support as we move forward with this exciting educational technology 
initiative! 

http://www.doe.firn.edu/edtech/

